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July 31, 1997

Office of the Secretary
Federal Trade Commission
Room 159
6th & Pennsylvania Ave NW
Washington DC 20508
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Dear Secretary,
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It is my understanding that you are considering on lowering ●

the standards of products to carry the “Made In U.S.A.” label.

To change the percentage would be deceptive. “Made In U.S.A.”
is what it virtually means. You must stay steadfast on the

‘“ labeling in this country. Please leave our labeling as it stands
today. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

. T,


